THE QUADRA WEEKLY BRIEFING

Dear Quadra Community,

Whether wearing a costume not, our students all enjoyed an exciting day of learning interspersed with
Halloween related fun. Check out the Quadra website to see spooky staff costumes. Parents/guardians,
please remember that we are now in the rainy season. Send your child/ren to school with the
appropriate outdoor wear as you may assume that they will be going outside for recess.

Quote for the week:

“I'M SO GLAD
| LIVE IN
A WORLD
WHERE THERE
ARE
OCTOBERS.”

L.M. MONTGOMERY

Looking Ahead:
e Nov1-5
= School-Wide Write
e Nov2
= PAC Meeting 7pm
e Nov5
=  Photo Re-take Day
e Novl1l
= Remembrance Day — No School
e Nov12

®  Pro-D — No school for students

From Our Wonderful PAC:




A few reminders from the PAC
1. Last Chance to Purchase Your Quadra Spirit Wear...store is closing tonight at midnight!

Clothing ranges from $15 for the basic logo t-shirt to $40 for the detailed logo hoodie and comes in both
youth and adult sizes.

Shipping is included in the cost and clothing will be directly delivered to your child’s classroom.
Alternatively, it can be picked-up from a PAC volunteer if you would like to keep it a surprise. If you are
looking for gift ideas, orders will be ready in plenty of time for the holiday season.

Order directly here: https://columbiapromotions.commonsku.com/shop/11e34103-
3d3c-40e7-a5f7-9ed1d6d6ff31/shop

2. We are seeking volunteers to support the Loonie Emporium, please reach out to us if you are
able to assist.

3. Please join us at our next PAC meeting on Tuesday, November 2 at 7 PM. The zoom link to join
is https://zoom.us/j/92978878303?pwd=aDNLVGFUTWRGNXBiVjdLalljR3NCZz09

From Our School District:

Greater Victoria School Board Approves Plan for 2022-2023 Budget

VICTORIA, BC — At Monday night’s Board Meeting, the Board of Education approved the budget process
for the 2022/2023 school year. The approved plan represents the Board’s commitment to working
collaboratively and early in the process to gather information and input for the Board’s budget decision
making.
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Core to the Board this upcoming year was articulating its values at the outset of the process to guide its
decision making and to provide a touchstone as the Board moves toward its approved budget in April
2022. Also new this year, a budget advisory committee will be formed. Membership will include all
trustees, senior staff along with representatives from the Canadian Union of Public Employees (CUPE),
Greater Victoria Teachers’ Association (GVTA), Victoria Principals and Vice Principals Association
(VPVPA), Allied Specialist Association (ASA) and Victoria Parent Advisory Council (VCPAC).

The budget will be culturally respectful and responsive to the needs of Indigenous peoples and will
include the Four Houses and the Indigenous Education Department within the Budget process. The
Board and staff will utilize the Indigenous Education Department’s regularly scheduled meetings with
the Songhees Nation, Esquimalt Nation, Urban Indigenous Peoples’ House Advisory (UPHIA) and the
Métis Nation of Greater Victoria as the conduits to share information, consult, and seek input and
direction.

Between November 2021 and April 2022, the District will be providing opportunities to connect
students, staff, administrators, Indigenous Nations, parents and guardians, along with members of the
public, to provide input and learn more about resource allocation. The District will host facilitated
discussions, public meetings and a student symposium.

“Students are at the center of everything we do in the Greater Victoria School District. As we develop
the budget for the upcoming school year, it is important that we align resources to set all students up
for success and to support each student in reaching their greatest potential and future opportunities.
We must recognize that all learners are unique and have varying needs,” said Board Chair, Ann
Whiteaker. “At the same time, the Board is committed to the goals and strategies of the Strategic Plan,
as well as the Framework for Enhancing Student Learning, when building its budget.”

The Board intends to approve its 2022-2023 budget in April 2022.

2022-2023 Budget Process Timeline:
e November 15 Budget Advisory Committee Meeting #1
e November 18 Talking Tables — Rightsholders and Stakeholders
e November 25 Student Symposium or Student Led Forum
e December?7 Budget Advisory Committee Meeting #2

e January 13 Budget Advisory Committee Meeting #3

e February 8 Budget Advisory Committee Meeting #4
e February 22 Budget Advisory Committee Meeting #5

e March8 Budget Advisory Committee Meeting #6
e March 10 Public Town Hall

e March 10-18  Public Feedback Period

e Aprild Special Budget Board Meeting

o April7 Special Budget Board Meeting — Approval

To learn more about the budget’s guiding principles, process and timelines visit:
https://www.sd61.bc.ca/our-district/financial/

The Greater Victoria School District No. 61 is comprised of 48 schools that serve the communities of
Esquimalt, Oak Bay, Victoria, View Royal, portions of Saanich and the Highlands, along with the
Esquimalt and Songhees Nations, and the Urban Indigenous Peoples’ House Advisory (UPHIA) and the


https://www.sd61.bc.ca/our-district/financial/

Métis Nations of Greater Victoria. School District No. 61 is proud to provide quality education for more
than 20,000 students—including 1,000 international students from across the globe and over 650 adult

learners.

Greater

e
s’ Connect your family to the world!

Why host?

Have an intercultural learning
experience for your family and the
community

« Build lasting friendships

BECOME

Help a student between 12 to 18
years be successful studying and
living in Victoria
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A $975 monthly fee will be provided
to support a student in your home

24/7 assistance provided by the
Homestay Department of Victoria
International Education

You're Invited to Celebrate with Us!

N

Finlayson Dental

Sunday, October 31+ 4:30-5:30
3105A Jackson st.
he comer of Fifllayson and Jac

Have a Wonderful, Safe Weekend,
Connor McCoy
Principal

Families of all Greater Victoria
communities are welcome to
apply to our Homestay
Program.
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Questions?



